
From: Nicholas David Paul <ndpaul@uci.edu>  

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 7:55 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov> 

Subject: Public comment

Food Insecurity and access to healthy nutritious foods is a huge issue for southwest Chula

Vista.   

Has there been any consideration in adding a community garden space to the new development? 

Warning: 
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